
Grandview
       Farm

Club House Scheduling
Annette Burnett  214-862-5695
To see current schedule go to

            www.grandviewfarmcondos.com 
Look Under Club House Calendar

STREET LIGHTS FOR

GRANDVIEW FARM

A question here and a
question there produced
what you see in these
photos: street lights for
Cobblestone Drive.

It was cost free for us,
but our leader, Daryl
Acor, had to scoop up
and haul a lot of the
debris off to the City
Landfill.

Three of these “babies”
are located strategically
along our very own
public street.

Thank you, Provo City!
Thank you Mel Smith!

Condo Briefs
SWIMMING SEASON. As the Condo pool comes into
operation for another season, that does not happen
without serious effort on the part of several of our
neighbors.

Tanya and Tony Nisse have been operating the
intricacies of the pool, including meeting the
standards set by the County Health Department.
They moved through that process once again and
produced machinery that works and sparkling clean
pool sides and bottom.

Pat Lovell and Shirlene Hindmarsh assisted
Grade Marie Dennis in cleaning the deck and the
outdoor furniture.

Two of four one-year old lounge chairs had to be
replaced this spring. Grace Marie, who is the Board
member responsible for the Club House and pool,
wanted to encourage parents or grandparents to not
let their youngsters use the lounge chairs as a diving
board, please! 
 
COMING AND GOING. Maxine Cameron’s unit has
been sold to Robert and Patti Moss, who live to the
west and south on Grandview Hill.

Sandra Price, who has lived here longer than any
other owner, has her home on the market. It has not
been listed. You can contact her at 801-472-3790. 
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Management Committee
Daryl Acor (chair) . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 801-372-7500
Tracie Rust (treasurer). . . . . . . . . . . . . . 801-420-0588
John Christensen (lndscpe/cmpliance) . 801-375-5136
Grace Marie Dennis (pool/club house) . 385-219-7975
Mel Smith (facilities). . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 801-592-7893
Tanya Nisse (secretary to the board) . . . 801-473-7445
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The heat hasn’t really hit us yet so
consider taking the time to walk the
grounds at the Farm. The foliage and
lawns are green. There are still some
flowers in bloom. And you might
even meet a neighbor.

Life is too short to let these oppor-
tunities get away from us. Memorial
Day, formerly referred to as Decora-
tion Day, reminds us that Family and
Friends are to be treasured while they
are here, and remembered as
treasures when they are gone.

This is the Todd Pyne family.
He is our new landscape 
contractor, and on this day 
his whole family, including the daughter in
the inset, were making a contribution.
Todd handled the sprinkling systems for
Duvall last year, and has made an excell-
ent start for us this year.  
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We’re Looking “Pretty Good” as We Head Into Summer

On this Day (May 29) we honored those who
died in America’s wars, and expressed love

for family who have gone on ahead
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